
 

On Friday, July 25, 2025, five deacon couples made a Pilgrimage visit to St. Leo Magnus Church, 
Ridgway, to receive a plenary indulgence in this Year of Hope.  We joined Fr. Justin Pino and Deacon 
Larry Caggeso in celebrating mass for the Feast of St James the Apostle and joined in prayer for the 
intentions of the Holy Father.  Following the liturgy, we enjoyed a history lesson and tour of St Leo 
Magnus followed by dinner and evening prayer. It was a wonderful spiritual afternoon and evening. 
We extend our sincere thanks to Very Rev. Justin Pino, V.F., for his hospitality and ministry. 


